
 
Solid Waste Committee Update 

 
Have you seen the recycling posters around town, done by Plainfield's sixth graders? Any questions you 
might have about recycling can probably be answered by one of these posters, or by going to our link on 
the Plainfield web page: www.plainfieldnh.org/townserv.html. 
 
Students at PES spent time in November weighing the waste generated by the school, learning how to 
reduce, reuse and recycle, and thinking of ways to help us meet our solid waste challenges.  We had 
success at the school in waste reduction, and now we'd like to build on that success by challenging the 
entire town to reduce waste. The Solid Waste Committee has expanded our role in informing citizens about 
proper solid waste disposal through the school, website and PlainFacts.  Join us at the Recycling Shed in 
June for our Pre-Father's Day Clean Up. 
Susan Williams/Betsy Lynd for the SWC 
 


